
Comment for planning application WSCC/028/21
Application
number

WSCC/028/21

Name Graham Willett

Address PINECROFT, THE HOLT, THE HOLT, PULBOROUGH, RH20 4AN

Type of
Comment

 Objection

Comments The A283 is already a very busy road causing noise and pollution, both of which would be increased if 
this goes ahead. The area is in amongst beautiful countryside, right on the edge of the South Downs 
National Park which needs to be cared for, because once it's damaged it would never be the same 
again. 
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